April 2016 Elementary Board Report

o

lowa Assessment complete- should have results back by the week of April 18th
Received the Chickasaw County Grant for $10,000 - purchasing Osmo’s and Tigglys for
the classrooms

Will be looking at ways to fund ST Math for next year and future years- we did not get
the STEM grant - as did not alot of schools who previously had the grant

Hosted Preschool registration March 22nd-

School Carnival coming up on the 15th- come join the fun

Last round of FAST testing coming at the beginning of May



